
 
 

 
 

HEALESVILLE FREEWAY RESERVE – PROJECT UPDATE – 27 JANUARY 2022 

Activities Completed 

• Engage Victoria project page updated 

• Discussion with Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung regarding Aboriginal name for park 

• Community Reference Group established and first meeting held 

• Near neighbour information sessions held 

• Site assessments: Preliminary Geotechnical Assessment, Preliminary Land Contamination Assessment, 
Desktop Flora and Fauna Assessment, Aboriginal and Historical Cultural Heritage Due Diligence 
Assessment 

• Planning and approvals report prepared 

Activities Commenced 

• Traffic study and Utilities survey underway 

• Procurement initiated for further site assessments: Arborist, Feature Survey 

• Boundary survey request submitted to Office of Surveyor General 

• Fire management planning underway 

Upcoming Activities 

• Workshop with Whitehorse City Council officers - 27 January 2022 

• Release of design team tender - early February 2022 


